
NZ TRADING UPDATE CLARIFICATION 

5 April 2022 

Halo Food Co. Limited (ASX:HLF) (“Halo” or the “Company”)  received a 
query from the ASX on 4 April 2022 in relation to the announcement of 9 
March 2022 and titled New Zealand Trading Update. The Company 
confirms the customer for the private label whole milk powder is WFresh 
Limited.  

Release of this announcement was authorised by Chief Executive 
Officer and Executive Director, Danny Rotman, on behalf of the Halo 
Board of Directors. 

* * * * *

Further Information 

Jourdan Thompson 
Chief Financial Officer, Halo Food Co. Limited 
Email: investors@halofoodco.com  
Tel: +613 9587 6483 

About Halo Food Co. Limited 

Based in Sydney and Melbourne, Australia and Christchurch, New Zealand, Halo 
Food Co. Limited is an established manufacturer and exporter of formulated dairy 
products and health and wellness products.  Halo Food Co. is a leading Australian 
and New Zealand product developer and manufacturer in the health and wellness 
sector, with dry powder, ready to drink UHT and protein bar health and wellness-
based product capability. In addition to Halo Food Co.’s own brands, the company 
is a trusted production partner, contract packing for well-known brands in 
Australia, New Zealand and internationally. The Company’s purpose-built 
production facilities in Australia and New Zealand offer a wide range of dairy, 
health and wellness and nutritional packing solutions, meeting the diverse needs 
of consumers from different markets and cultures. Please visit 
www.halofoodco.com for further information. 
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